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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 

 

 

 

 

TO: LEA Superintendents 

LEA Finance Officers 

Charter Schools 

SBE Members 

Local LEA Board Members 

NC House Members 

NC Senate Members 

FROM: Philip W. Price   

 

DATE:  June 16, 2016 

 

LISTENING TOURS FOR 2017-2019 BIENNIAL BUDGET 

 

Another school year has come to a close and the summer is a time when we take time to reflect on the past 

year and plan for the new school year. 

 

I would like to invite you to attend one of three meetings of our “listening tour” regarding the 2017 – 2019 

Biennial Budget.  We want to get your input on what you would like to see in this budget before our State 

Board of Education work to prioritize their requests for Expansion funds.  I know they appreciate what each 

of you have to say and your input is vital as this budget is crafted. 

 

The three locations include: 

July 13 – Charles D. Owen High School – Black Mountain 

July 14 – East Forsyth High School – Kernersville 

July 19 – J.H. Rose High School - Greenville 

 

The meetings will begin at 9:30 a.m. and conclude around noon.  The schools will have refreshments (coffee 

and cold beverages) for you as you arrive.  A Google Doc has been created so that you can register your 

attendance: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1k31zqE4dKbqochVtal6LJp0mBCqKZ6ye2GNiKoFW5XM/viewform 

 

I hope to see you at one of these meetings. 
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